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The Bylaws Review Committee has been working on this project since 2015.  All recommended changes 

have been acted upon by the Board of Directors.  In addition, a recommendation from the Audit 

Committee has also be acted upon and is included in the Draft. 

It has been a long and thoughtful process, as is due any change to such an important document. 

The task now before the Board is the method to submit this document to the membership for a vote.  

Past changes have been done piece-meal, with the single change published for voting.  In the research 

I’ve done, I cannot find where a complete update has been done before. 

This document, with its many changes may present a challenge.  It’s not an easy document to review 

and understand if presented as a whole.  And disagreement with one section would result in rejection of 

the entire document.  However, it would be both time consuming and costly to present each change 

individually.  What is the Board’s pleasure in this regard? 

 

  I want to thank the committee members for their wonderful ideas, comments and willingness to 

compromise.   
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